
Grace Daley Moose Plate Grant Social Media Release 

The Kingston Heritage Commission is pleased to announce that the Town of Kingston has been awarded 
a NH Moose Plate Grant in the amount of $20,000 to help fund the rehabilitation of the Grace Daley 
barn.  Since the 1970s the barn has been part of the Kingston Historical Museum complex. It has housed 
the town's extensive collection of horse drawn carriages, sleighs, and other large farm equipment as well 
as the Town's historic horse drawn hearse. 

This grant was made possible through funds received from the sale of New Hampshire Conservation and 
Heritage License Plates (Moose Plates) and is administered by the Division of Historical Resources, NH 
Department of Natural and Cultural Resources.   

For more information on the Moose License Plate program visit:  https://www.mooseplate.com 
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